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Comments: Due to historic buildings and the fact that the new customers using the property would be mostly out

of stayers and lack respect for nature, I am against allowing POWDR to lease forest service land. 

 

Land owned by the forest service(at least to the best of my understanding) should be low fee and accessible to

ALL walks of life, not become a destination resort that just does more damage than good. Especially again when

the demolition of historic buildings is involved as well. 


